
Dear Students

It has come to our attention that a growing number of stray dogs have
been frequenting our college campus. While we understand that some

^of you have been feeding these dogs out of compassion, this practice
has led to an increase in their numbers, which poses significant safety
risks. It is my responsibitity to ensure the safety and well-being of all
students, faculty, and staff on our campus.

Feeding stray dogs can encourage them to congregate in certain areas,

leading to potential issues such as:

Aggressive Behavior: Dogs, especialty in groups, may become
territorial and aggressive, posing a risk of bites or attacks.
Health Concerns: Stray dogs may carry diseases or parasites
that could be transmitted to humans or other animals on campus.
Disruption: The presence of stray dogs can disrupt the learning
environment and daily astivities

For these reasons, we kindly request that you refrain frorn feeding any
stray dogs on campus. College is taking steps to address this issue
humanely by working with local animal control and rescue
organizations to manage and relocate these animals safely.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. By
not feeding the stray dogs, you are contributing to a safer and more
comfortable campus environment for everyone.

Thank you for your attention to this irnportant issue.

Regards

Prof. S awan

Officiating Principal

WMs Shree Damodar College of Commerce and Economics Margao
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